

March 28, 2017

Pepsi Little People's Golf Championship Nan Ryan, Tournament Director 1600 Wapiti Circle #8 Estes Park, CO 80517-5409

Dear Ms. Ryan:

On behalf of the Future Collegians World Tour (FCWT), I would like to congratulate the Pepsi Little People's on your outstanding effort to grow the game of golf. Since 1997, the FCWT has been offering junior golfers the opportunity to showcase their talent in golf tournaments across the United States during the fall, winter, and spring.

The FCWT would like to award the

- Top Five Finishers in the Boys and Girls 16-18 Division
- Top Five Finishers in the Boys and Girls 14-15 Division
- Top Five Finishers in the Boys and Girls 12-13 Division

of the Pepsi Little People's Golf Championship (June 18-21, 2017) an **exemption** to the 2018 FCWT Tour Championship. The 2018 FCWT Tour Championship will take place over the Memorial Day weekend (May 26-27-28, 2018).

Additionally, for players who participate in two (2) FCWT junior golf tournaments during the 2017-2018 regular season FCWT will offer a \$50 discount off the second tournament fee. Our complete schedule is on our website: www.FCWTgolf.com.

Wishing you great success with the Championship and I look forward to receiving the results of the Pepsi Little People's Golf Championship at info@FCWTgolf.com with the player contact information.

FORE the Game of Golf,

Jonathan Hopson Executive Director

JH/kg